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As a agriculture practitioner I am fully aware of what scale means to farms and 

society. 

Reasonable limits are necessary in a time when corporate greed is common place 

and the earth’s welfare means little to nothing to a board of executors carrying out 

there shareholders profit requirements. 

Please rein in the the growing trend and help Oregon’s natural treasures remain. 

Thanks  

Kevin  


